GOVERNOR'S SECRETARIAT, BIHAR
RAJ BHAVAN, PATNA-800022
Letter No.-BSU(Meeting)-56/2017-............ /GS(I), Dated-.................
From,
Bijay Kumar
Additional Secretary

1o,
All Vice Chancellors’
Universities of Bihar
(Except BAU, Sabour and BASU, Patna)

Sub.- Meeting of Vice-Chancellors’ scheduled to be held on 30" June,

2018 at 10:30 A.M. in Raj Bhavan, Patna.

Sir,

With reference to the subject mentioned above, I am directed to inform
that the Hon’ble Chancellor has been pleased to convene a meeting of the
Vice-Chancellors’ of the Universities of Bihar is scheduled to be held on
30" June, 2018 at 10:30 A.M. in Raj Bhavan, Patna.

You are, therefore, requested to make it convenient to attend the
meeting positively.

Yours faithfully,

Sd/-
(Bijay Kumar)

Additional Secretary
Memo No- BSU(Meeting)-56/201746.5.9..../GS(1), dated- /-6 & D0/
Copy forwarded to all concerned Officers / ADC / PSG /¥Feéchnical
Director, NIC, I/c Computer Cell / PS to Principal Secretary / House
Superintendent / Sergeant Major/ J.E.(Electric / PWD) / Office Attendant /

Daftari , Raj Bhavan Patna for for information and necessary action.

Additional Secretary
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